
    Norva24 Group AB (publ) Grandevegen 13 6783 Stryn· ·

Change of financial calendar
Due to the bank holidays in late May, Norva24 has decided to change the publication of the interim 
report for January-March 2022 as well as date for the annual general meeting to May 31, 2022. 
The previously communicated date was May 25, 2022.

The new dates can also be found here: https://www.norva24.com/investors/financial-calendar/

For more information about Norva24 Group, please contact:
Sture Stölen, Head of IR Norva24
sture.stolen@norva24.com

About Norva24:
Norva24 is the undisputed category leader in the highly fragmented UIM services market in Northern 
Europe, with leading position in Norway, Denmark, Sweden and Germany. Service offering includes 
mission-critical and non-discretionary maintenance services for underground infrastructure (“UIM”), 
such as pressure washing, emptying services, pipe inspection and relining. Norva24’s vision is to 
become a lighthouse in the development of the UIM industry in Europe through green initiatives, ESG 
reporting and IoT solutions.

Attachments

Change of financial calendar

PRESS RELEASE
11 March 2022 17:30:00 CET

https://storage.mfn.se/02489c16-4d5b-45a8-a8ff-0d2cf2f945ee/change-of-financial-calendar.pdf

